SURREY RIDGE HOMEOWNERS BOARD MEETING
April 6% 2015
President: Steve Hinkley

In Attendance: Valerie Miller, Teena Gonzales, Terry Boger, John Thomas, Greg Smith and
Monica Doyle

TREASURER'’S REPORT:

Valerie Miller reported that she received dues payment. The expenses from the Easter Egg Hunt
will be reported next meeting.

REPORTS FROM OTHER BOARD MEMBERS:
Reviewed and approved the minutes as read with some corrections.

Valerie Miller reported that the HOA will have another sign for the neighborhood entrance. It
will be donated by Stephanie Bryant.

The Easter Egg Hunt went really well.

The annual cleaning day will take place on May 17, There will be an announcement in the next
Newsletter.

The annual meeting will take place on 2™ Tuesday in May.

There was one motion proposed at this time:

1- Teena Gonzales proposed to leave the budget from next year as it is. Valerie Miller
seconded the motion. The motion passed.

NEWS BUSINESS:

The next board meeting will be May 2", 2015 — 6:30pm at Connie Helgoth’s house
The meeting was adjourned,

Respectfully submitted,

Monica Doyle




